
 

 

February 14, 2025 

 

The Honorable Vanessa E. Atterbeary, Chair 

Ways & Means Committee 

130 Taylor House Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Dear Chair Atterbeary, 

 

The majority of the Calvert County Delegation opposes HB 391 titled: “County Boards of 

Education - Elections for Members Representing Specific Districts - Alterations”. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (301) 802-

3159. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mark N. Fisher, Chair 

Calvert County Delegation 

 


